DH's School Dental Care Service
arrangements

In response to the latest developments of the COVID-19 situation, the
School Dental Care Service of the Department of Health today (February 14)
announced that all school dental clinics will provide dental services limited
to emergencies and pain relief from tomorrow (February 15) until further
notice.

The DH will contact and make separate arrangements for affected users
with prior appointments. For enquiries, please contact the respective school
dental clinic, contact details of which can be found at the following
website: www.schooldental.gov.hk/wsmile/en/clinicinfo.
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